
 PTO PRESIDENTS COUNCIL 
 Tuesday, October 12, 2021 

 9:30 a.m.–11:30 a.m. 
 Boardroom, Education Services Center 

 5776 S. Crocker Street 
 Littleton, CO 80120 

 In-Person Only 
 Please try to send an alternate member of your school’s PTO leadership team 

 if the President cannot attend in person. 
 Remember to wear a mask and check in at the front desk upon arrival. 

 9:30 a.m.  Welcome  Sarah Beezley,  PPC President 
 Crysti Copp,  PPC Vice President 
 Diane Leiker 
 PPC Staff Liaison & 
 LPS Chief Communications Officer 

 9:35 a.m.  Conversation with the Superintendent  Brian Ewert 
 Superintendent 

 9:55 a.m.  Board of Education Update  Angela Christensen 
 Board of Education Liaison 

 10:15 a.m.  LPS Foundation Update  Beth Best 
 Executive Director, LPS Foundation 

 10:30 a.m.  Announcements/Updates  Diane Leiker 

 10:40 a.m.  Safety and Security Update  Mike Newton 
 Visit the security dept.  Director of Security  and 

 Emergency Planning 

 11:30 a.m.  Adjourn 

 Please feel free to bring your own coffee, snacks, etc. 
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